
       Disneyland Update – January 2019 
 

We have been officially accepted to dance in Disneyland’s California Adventure theme park and 
rehearsals for our exciting show have already begun! Here are some preliminary details: 

 

Dates: Our performance and workshop dates are July 27-28, 2019.  Since we will 

not know exact times until just a couple of weeks before our trip, please 
plan to arrive in Anaheim no later than Fri, July 26th and leave on July 29th 
at the earliest.  (Also note, we need all dancers to be present at our final 
Disney dress rehearsal—at this time we are planning for that to be on 
Mon, July 22nd, so we are asking you not make any travel plans until after 
that date.) 

 

Rehearsals: From now through recital, dancers should plan to be at all Thursday night 

rehearsals unless otherwise noted on the Disneyland board in the hallway.  
Be sure to check the board every week for your rehearsal schedule and 
come to class prepared.  It is very important that all dancers are present at 
their rehearsals.  You will run the risk of being left out of choreography if 
you are not present.  The studio summer schedule has not been set, but at 
this point we are planning to rehearse our Disney show on Monday 
evenings with our final rehearsal being on Mon, July 22nd.  Please make 
your summer plans around all of these important rehearsals.  Additional 
rehearsals will be determined as needed. 

 

Costumes: Our base costume is on the recital costume order form.  The deadline to 

order is Fri, Jan. 25th.  Be on the lookout for information about additional 
costume pieces to be determined and ordered later this spring. 

 

T-Shirts/Etc: You will have the option to order Disney merchandise with our group name 

to promote our show in the park or just to have as a souvenir.  Orders will 
be open to dancers, family and friends and are due Thurs, Apr. 25th.  

  

Park Tickets: We will be ordering “Park Hopper” tickets which grant access to both 

Disneyland and California Adventure later this spring.  All participating 
dancers must purchase their tickets through the Disney Performing Arts 
program.  Family and friends are welcome to do so as well.  These tickets 
are discounted from gate prices.  2019 Package prices per person are  
$210 (2-day), $270 (3-day), $310 (4-day) or $340 (5-day).  Dancers will also 
pay a $25 workshop fee when park tickets are ordered. The deadline for 
both is Wed, Apr. 10th.   

 

Please see Andrea or Michelle if you have any additional questions, and keep checking 
the Disney board in the studio hallway as well as the Debbi’s Dance Disney Trip 2019 

Facebook group for additional information. California, here we come!!! 


